HB 1371 -- MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS TRAINING
SPONSOR: Buchheit-Courtway

This bill establishes "Brennan's Law" and specifies that beginning
in the 2023-24 school year school districts will require students
in grades five to eight to receive mental health awareness
training. Such training shall be age-appropriate and included in
the districts Health or physical education (PE) curriculum.



